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MAR 121984

Charles T. Morgan Co. , Inc.
ATT;!: Mr. Stephen Lunn

President
500 Hapie Street
Hathorne, Massachusetts 01937

Gentlemen:

This refers to your application dated February 29, 1984, for renewal of
Materials License 20-13018-03, which expired September 30, 1982.

An application fee of $110 is required as specified in Section 170.31 (3L)
and Footnote 1(a) of 10 CFR 170, copy enclosed. Footnote 1(a) states in
part that "Where a license or approval has expired, the full application
fee for each category shall be due..." Payment should be made to the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission and mailed to my attention at our Washington,
D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region I Licensing staff located
at 631 Park Avenue, King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406. The fee, however,
is required prior to issuance of the license. When submitting the fee, please
refer to C0!! TROL NUMBER 17149.

Sincerely,

OriginarS!gned By

Glenda Jackson

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170
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